To. Shad Campbell

Claim Representative

Hi Shad,

This message was sent from DA Computing.

We have received a mail notice from you regarding the Claim number: 03-H268-512

However, we can not found the customer’s purchase record, and we would like to know more details of this claim and customer’s information.
Can you please provide it and fax to 626-6031598 or send email to us at sc@dacomputing.com
Thank you very much.
MEI LING CHEN

DA COMPUTING

9/30/2009
